
 
 
 

The Legislative Audit Bureau makes 3 recommendations to the Department of Revenue 
 
 

We’re All In Program (p. 7) 
 
We recommend the Department of Revenue: 
 
1. undertake additional efforts to identify and recover We’re All In grants it awarded 

in error (p. 15); and 
 

 
Wisconsin Tomorrow Program (p. 17) 

 
We recommend the Department of Revenue: 
 
2. undertake efforts to identify and recover Wisconsin Tomorrow grants it awarded 

in error (p. 25); and 
 

 
Reporting  

 
3. report to the Joint Legislative Audit Committee by February 15, 2023, on the 

status of its efforts to implement these recommendations (p. 15 and p. 25). 
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